Feb 1, 2023

Re: Outdoor Education Grade 8 Field Trip
Dear Parents / Guardians,

ESRSS is planning an outdoor education trip for students in Grade 8 on Friday, February 24™". The goal
of this trip is to help make your child’s exposure to the outdoor environment a positive and rewarding

experience.

This outdoor education trip will be for students who are caught up with their work, have demonstrated
good citizenship in our school as well as the ability to be respectful and trustworthy while on the trip.

Activities and adventures are still being finalized for the trip. Some of the activities may include
snowshoeing, ice fishing, orienteering, winter survival techniques, and games.

There will be a $20 fee to each student that attends the outdoor
education trip. ESRSS will be using School Cash Online as a payment
method for this trip. Please check out our website,
https://www.svsd.ca/esrss/ ci/p/3933 where instructions and information for
online payment is located. Student expenses will be used to offset costs
associated with meals, transportation, camp programs etc.

Please sign and return the bottom attachment showing your child’s intent for the trip by Monday
Feb 13t 2023. Consent and medical forms will be sent home with children that commit to the Feb

24 trip.
Yours in Education,

ESRSS Grade 8 Teachers

(Please check one of the options)

My child, , intends to attend the trip in February.

does not intend to attend the camping trip in February

Parent/Guardian Signature: Student Signature: Date:




